Maryland State Board of Veterinary Medical Examiners
June 25,2020

Held by teleconference due to the COVID-19 Pandemic

11:00 a.m. - Joint Open Meeting

Board Members: Dr. Elizabeth Callahan, President; Dr. Heather Hendler, Vice President; Dr. Christine
Calvert, Ms. Lynne Chaput, Dr. Karena Joung, Ms. Patricia Quimby, Dr. Peter Radue.

Agenda

Approval of the Minutes of the May 28, 2020 Joint Board Meeting
Veterinary License Applications Approvals
Sanitation Reports
Executive Order - Extending Licenses
Updated Inspection Guidelines
Corporate Name Approval
CE Approval Request Reviews

o Online requirements for FY22
Backlog Discussion
Dry Cow Regulations
Possible Legislation for 2021
Permanent Limited Use Facilities
Other Business
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